Trails and Vistas’ volunteer
workshop

Trails and Vistas’' annual nature art hike is Sept. 17-18 at
Spooner Lake at the Lake Tahoe Nevada State Park.

Volunteers make Trails and Vistas possible. This year is no
exception, as more than 50 volunteers are needed to ensure a
successful event.

This month Trails and Vistas will offer a volunteer workshop
titled “Finding Your Voice” on July 24 from 9-11:30am for
volunteer trail leader development. This workshop will focus
on storytelling skills, teaching how to create small group
trust and support, and build confidence for public speaking.

No experience is needed to become a trail leader.

RSVP to Nancy Lopez at nancy@trailsandvistas.org no later than
July 20.

Go online to learn more about Trails and Vistas art hike
volunteer and sponsorship opportunities.
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